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Scott Hennessy

From: Georgina & Mark Cornelius <markcorn@bigpond.net.au>
Sent: Thursday, 18 May 2017 11:10 AM
To: Scott Hennessy
Subject: Fw: Proposed Midland Highway Upgrades

  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
To the secretary public works committee.  
  
I am writing regarding the effect that the proposed access denial the new road upgrades will have on 
my property behind Woodbury House property. I have a large road system of approximately 30km 
behind this access that services my tree plantations of about 350 hec and also 700 hec of native 
production forests. 
My problem is that myself and several other properties are denied access from the north to enter my 
road we are being told that we will have to travel 4-6k more down the road and then turn and travel 
back the same amount to access my entrance the main problem with this is the extra time and 
expense it will cost me for the trucks to travel to cart my timber. They charge cents per kilometer per 
tonne which over the long term will cost my business tens of thousands of dollars directly.  
I have talked with the proponents several times with alternative suggestions but they have given no 
ground at all therefore the reason to my objection. 
I can supply you more details if needed. 
  
Regards Mark Cornelius  
  
0427293591  owner  (  woodbury hill    )       postal address   118 groningen rd Kingston  tas 7050 

 


